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30th June 2022 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
RE: Staffing 
 
I am delighted to announce that Mrs Emma Dickson (currently one of our two Heads of 
Year) has been appointed to the acting Depute Rector position. Mrs Dickson will take up 
post on Monday 15th August and continue in this position until a longer-term appointment 
is made from a national advert. 
 
Replacing Mrs Dickson on an acting basis as Head of Year (S1, S2 & S6) will be Mr Colin 
Gracey. Mr Gracey will also take up post on Monday 15th August. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr B. Robertson 
Rector 
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